## DELEGATION 2019 NOVEMBER 18

From: Svitlana Kominko [mailto:svitlana@owl-study.com]

**Sent:** November 01, 2019 4:17 PM **To:** Zeinabova, Blanka; Natalie Jatskevich

Subject: Holodomor Monument - Commemoration of Ukrainian Genocide 1932-33

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Blanka,

It was nice talking to you today. I'd like to confirm that a small delegation (up to three people) from Ukrainian Canadian Congress BC Provincial Council will be presenting Holodomor Installation Project at the Burnaby City Council on November 18, 2019.

This week is a very historic for the Canadian Ukrainian Community in BC because of the passing of the <u>Bill 225 - Ukrainian Famine and Genocide (Holodomor) Memrial Day Act.</u>

There are many Holodomor monuments across the world, including major cities in Canada and we are looking for a site that will give greater exposure and allow our residents and guests of the city to learn about this tragic history of social injustice and violation of human rights. Ukraine lost close to 10 million people were starved to death.

I will confirm the names to three people next week.

## Dr. Svitlana Kominko, PhD

Government Relations Liason Ukrainian Canadian Congress BC Provincial Council O.W.L.Open World Learning

Copied to:

City Manager

Dir. Corporate Services

Dir. Finance

Dir. Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

Dir. Planning and Building